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Dear Miheer Mchta

Twyman House
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London NW1 9RL
Application reference: 2013/2630/P

| am writing to support Alasdair Hawkyard in his concern at the propesals which will alter aspects

of the original plans for Twyman House, as agreed by the London Borough of Camden, by means
of additional balconies, the addition of a roof terrace and lighting. The additional balconies are

surely not required as there will be baleonies on the sunny side of the canal and they will reduce

the aesthetic of the inner courtyard. The addition of a roof terrace runs completely contrary to the
concerns repeatedly expressed by the THCMPWG and the lighting proposals were not discussed

by the THCMPWG before submission to the Council.

It is the duty of the Council to ensure that Taylor Wimpey keep to the proposals as originally

stated.




